
 

 

 

 

 

Nassau County Police Department Foundation  

Announces Completion of Fiscal Year 2010 Financials 

Fiscal year 2010 audited financials and tax returns are available for viewing  

(Garden City, New York) December 1, 2011 – The Nassau County Police Department (NCPD) 
Foundation, a nonprofit public-private partnership raising funds to build a state-of-the-art police 
academy and intelligence center in Nassau County to be called the Center for Law Enforcement 
and Intelligence, announces the completion of their first financial audit and 2010 tax return. Both 
documents are available for viewing on this website's Make A Donation page.  

“We are proud to be releasing the results of our first financial audit as a new organization 
highlighting the great progress we have made raising funds for this important project that will 
make Nassau County safer and provide a state-of-the-art training venue for  our federal, regional 
and local law enforcement partners,” says Robert Codignotto, Co-Chairman of the NCPD 
Foundation. “We are equally proud that the audit report gives us a clean bill of health and by 
utilizing our website and Guidestar.com we can provide the public with the most up-to-date 
information about our Foundation, its mission and our growth.” 

Through the NCPD Foundation website visitors will be able to directly upload the Foundation’s 
audited financials prepared by certified public accountants Marks Paneth and Shron.  Further, the 
public will be able to access the NCPD Foundation’s most up-to-date financial information, 
including their 2009 and 2010 tax returns via their profile on Guidestar.com also available on 
this website's Make A Donation page, a website that gathers and publicizes information about 
nonprofit organizations. Interested parties can contact the NCPD Foundation at (516) 573-7021 
to request copies of these items as well.  

To learn more about the NCPDF. 
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